
From: Francis Timmons <ftimmons@cllrs.sdublincoco.ie>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 10:08 PM 
To: Planning Department <planningdept@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 

Subject: Fwd: Lucan Pitch & Putt Club - Planning Reference SDZ23A/0004 
 

Id like my support for below noted  
 
From: Lucan Pitch and Putt Club <info@lucanpitchandputt.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 8, 2023 9:10 p.m. 
To: Emma Murphy <emurphy@cllrs.sdublincoco.ie> 
Cc: Joanna Tuffy <jTuffy@cllrs.sdublincoco.ie>; Alan Hayes <aHayes@cllrs.sdublincoco.ie>; Derren Ó 
Brádaigh <DOBradaigh@cllrs.sdublincoco.ie>; Ed O'Brien <eobrien@cllrs.sdublincoco.ie>; Eoin Ó 
Broin <eoinob@cllrs.sdublincoco.ie>; Francis Timmons <ftimmons@cllrs.sdublincoco.ie>; Laura 
Donaghy <LDonaghy@cllrs.sdublincoco.ie>; Paul Gogarty <pgogarty@cllrs.sdublincoco.ie>; Vicki 
Casserly <vcasserly@cllrs.sdublincoco.ie>; Liona O'Toole <lotoole@cllrs.sdublincoco.ie>; William 
Joseph Carey <wCarey@cllrs.sdublincoco.ie>; Madeleine Johansson 
<mjohansson@cllrs.sdublincoco.ie>; Guss O'Connell <goconnell@cllrs.sdublincoco.ie>; 
trevorgilligan@gmail.com <trevorgilligan@gmail.com>; Shane Moynihan 
<sMoynihan@cllrs.sdublincoco.ie>; Kenneth Egan <kegan@cllrs.sdublincoco.ie> 
Subject: Lucan Pitch & Putt Club - Planning Reference  SDZ23A/0004  

Dear Councillors - please find attached our letter regarding a Planning Reference SDZ23A/0004.   We 
at Lucan Pitch and Putt Club are celebrating 60years this August 2023.  We cater for all ages and are 
one of the strongest Pitch and Putt Clubs in the country.  We have hosted National Championships 
over the years and this year we are hosting the Inter County Championship which is one of the major 
competitions in the calendar year of Pitch and Putt Ireland. 

We are very concerned that we are going to loose our security/privacy on the North border of our 
course due to Planning Reference SDZ23A/0004 - Clear Real Estate Holdings Limited.  We would be 
asking for your support in ensuring that the hedging (on the north border of our course) remains in 
place going forward and that a two and a half metre high concrete wall with netting on top be built 
by Clear Real Estate Holdings Limited to ensure the security of our course and the security of future 
residents (from errant golf balls) in the proposed planning application by Clear Real Estate Holdings 
Limited. 
 
We are available to meet up with you at our clubhouse and bring you on a tour of our course where 
you can view the areas of concern that we have.  We would appreciate your unequivocal support in 
this matter and look forward to hearing from you by email or phone. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Hugh Rooney  
Hon Secretary  
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